

الملف مراجعة نهائية Revision Final

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السادس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السادس المناسلامية الاسلامية اللسلامية الله العربية الاسلامية المناسلامية المناسلامي

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول		
الكويت الصف السادس الفترة الثالثة تدريبات 2016	1	
حصرياً تحميل كتاب الطالب ودليل المدرس والملفات الصوتية	2	
أوراق عمل	3	
نموذج امتحاني	4	
نموذج الاجابة لامتحان منتصف الفصل الأول من العام	5	









الخلفي الإطالتية

Final Revision

Term 1

Grade: 6

BEST OF LUCK

MR MOHAMED FATH ALBAB

Top tips





Top tips

The end of term exam is made up of four parts.

Parts 1 & 2 – Reading passage

6 multiple choice questions for each part

- 5. What did the boy mean when he said he got an A on his test?
- A) He took the test and answered all the questions correctly.
- B) He took the test and answered some of the questions correctly.
- C) He took the test and did not answer any of the questions correctly.





Reading Exam Hints

When you start the reading exam, it's a good idea to have a pen and paper next to you. Read the question first. You can write down the key words (important words) from the question on your paper.

Take time to understand what the question is asking you do. Think about any synonyms (words that mean the same) for the key words.

Then, skim read the text to get a general idea of what it is about. When we skim read, we don't read every word.

Then, scan the text to find the key words (or the synonyms). When we scan, we also don't read every word.

When you have found the key words (or their synonyms) you have found the place in the text where the answer might be. Read the sentences around this part carefully.





Top tips

Part 3 – MAZE

This assessment type is called a MAZE because it is a descriptive maze. Complete a short text by selecting the correct word. You may need to make connections between two sentences or ideas to be able to choose the correct answer.



The play *Memories of the Past* was written and first produced 1 (in / at / over) 2015. Falling within the drama 2 (writing / type / genre), it 3 (is / should / had) Albert Johnson's second production. I attended the 4 (starting / opening / beginning) night of the 5 (verse / play / stage) in Sydney, Australia when it was performed five years ago.





Top tips

Part 4 - Writing

- Picture prompt and 5 questions.
- Write 5 sentences in your own words to answer the questions.

You will get marks for:

- completing all tasks with simple and compound sentences (using and, but, because)
- using basic language structures
- using words you studied that are related to the topic
- using appropriate spacing and punctuation
- spelling words accurately and using punctuation







Writing exam hints

Read each question carefully before you answer. Write down the key words (important words) from the question.

Take time to understand the question.

Make sure you write in full sentences.

Include all points from the question in your answer.

Always write using your own words. Never take sentences off the internet.



Does he go to school? Yes, he goes to school every day.			
Grammatical structure	Present simple tense We use the base form of the verb and add -s or -es to the end.		
Usage	We can use the present simple to talk about general facts.		
Meaning	The boy is at school regularly. He was there yesterday, he is there today and he will be there tomorrow.		
Other examples	Hind <u>brushes</u> her teeth twice a day. She <u>drinks</u> tea at breakfast. Salem <u>loves</u> to read books.		





She is reading a bo	She <u>is reading</u> a book.		
Grammatical structure	Present continuous tense We use the base form of the verb and add -ing to the end.		
Usage	We can use the present continuous to talk about things that happen at the time we are speaking. We can also use it to talk about things we might do in the future.		
Meaning	The girl has an open book in her hand right now.		
Other examples	Ahmed <u>is not studying</u> . Are we <u>going</u> ? I' <u>m not doing</u> that.		

That's a <u>big</u> house.	
Grammatical structure	Adjective + noun (I live in a big house) Verb to be + adjective (My house is big)
Usage	Adjectives describe nouns. Adjectives give us more information about a noun. Adjectives can be placed before a noun or after a noun. Order of adjectives: size – shape – age – color before the noun.
Meaning	Is the house small? No, it is big.
Other examples	Reem likes <u>red_apples.</u> The car is <u>new.</u> She has <u>curly black</u> hair.







I will visit you <u>on</u> Monday.		
Grammatical structure	Prepositions: time at, in, and on	
Usage	Prepositions of time are used to show when things happen. at: can be used for precise times. in: can be used for months, years, decades, centuries, and long period of time. on: can be used for dates and days.	
Meaning	The day I choose to visit you is Monday.	
Other examples	I have my snack <u>at</u> 10:00 am. National Day is <u>in</u> December. We go to the beach <u>on</u> Fridays.	





If babies are hungry, they cry.		
Grammatical structure	Zero conditional If + present simple (condition clause), present simple (result clause).	
Usage	We use the zero conditional when we want to talk about facts or things that are generally true.	
Meaning	Babies cry when they are hungry. That is a fact.	
Other examples	If the weather is cool, we walk in the mountains. Teachers are happy when you do your work well. If it rains, we stay inside.	





The boy's bag is red.		
Grammatical structure	Possessive 's' – add an apostrophe and 's' to the end of a noun. If the noun already ends in 's', just add an apostrophe.	
Usage	We use possessive 's' to say that something belongs to someone or something.	
Meaning	The bag that belongs to the boy is red.	
Other examples	The UAE's weather is hot. My parents' house is big. Salim and Ahmed's school is nearby.	

Reading and Writing Exam Specifications

	NELCF Alig	nment: Level 3.2	Term Weighting: 60% Year Weighting: 25%	Domain: Reading and Writing
Section	Question Type	Assessment Focus	Number of Questions / Marks	Construct Limits / Coverage
Part 1	Reading text: Multiple choice questions – Students choose the correct answer A, B or C.	En.3.R.RS.2 Read short texts on familiar topics. 1 x En.3.R.CS.1 Read and understand the overall meaning of simple texts on familiar topics. 2 x En.3.R.CS.2 Read and identify specific information in simple texts on familiar topics. 2x En.3.R.CS.3 Read and identify some details in simple texts on familiar topics. 1x L3.R.C.3 Compare and contrast information	6 questions: 1 mark each 20 mins	Texts are simple, extended and on familiar, unfamiliar and concrete topics. Topics: Science (space, recycled materials, building materials) The body (parts, the five senses, physical appearance) Weather (desert, arctic and extreme weather) Informative text.
Part 2	Reading text: Multiple choice questions – Students choose the correct answer A, B or C.	within and across texts. En.3.R.RS.2 Read short texts on familiar topics. 1 x En.3.R.CS.1 Read and understand the overall meaning of simple texts on familiar topics. 2 x En.3.R.CS.2 Read and identify specific information in simple texts on familiar topics. 2x En.3.R.CS.3 Read and identify some details in simple texts on familiar topics. 1x L3.R.C.1 Make connections between pieces of information in a text that meet a single condition.	6 questions: 1 mark each 20 mins	Texts are simple, extended and on familiar and concrete topics. Topics: Science (space, recycled materials, building materials) The body (parts, the five senses, physical appearance) Weather (desert, arctic and extreme weather) Literary text.
Part 3	MAZE task: Multiple choice questions – Students choose the correct answer A, B or C.	En.3.R.RS.1 Recognise key features of text organisation. 5x En.3.R.CS.2 Read and identify specific information in simple texts on familiar topics.	10 questions: 1 mark each 20 mins	Range of possible formats and genres - formal/informal, texts, blogs, letters.

		5x En.3.R.CS.3 Read and identify some details in simple texts on familiar topics.		
Part 4	Writing task: Students respond to a prompt, producing structured sentences.	En.3.W.WS.2 Apply spelling rules and conventions when writing. En.3.W.WS.3: Use basic language structures in writing. En.3.W.WP.1: Write short, simple texts on familiar topics.	1 prompt and 5 questions. 15 marks. Marked according to rubric. 30 mins	Students produce at least 5 full sentences in response to a picture prompt and 5 questions. Describe / explain / discuss / write about (choose one or add your own) main topic. Topics: Science (space, recycled materials, building materials) The body (parts, the five senses, physical appearance) Weather (desert, arctic and extreme weather)

Fill in the gaps:

net - accident - medals - wheelchair - comedyweight lifting - shuttlecock - confident -

CIRCLE the best option

1-You will - are feel less tired if you drink enough water.

11. Mohammed Khamis is aathlete.

- 2 We will concentrate better if we get will get enough sleep.
- 3 This weekend, I'll have to stay in and study if the teacher gives will give us any homework.
- 4-If they eat will eat less sugary food, they will have more energy.
- 5-If you will don't talk to your parents, they won't be able to help you with your problems.
- 6-I have just starts-started 6th grade
- 7-We usually did-do exercises to start the day.
- 8-I love do-doing experiments.

- 9 -I enjoy solve-solving the problems. 10 - How about give - giving them specific jobs to do? 1-We would - could like to invite you to the party. 12-I am very good at-in English. 13-Omar is keen in-on Science. 14-My friends usually laugh at-on me.
- 15-I go to school with-by car but my friend Jana goes to school on-in foot.

Match the word with the correct definition:

1. An equipment to hit the ball a. blind 2. Trust yourself b. racquet c. confident 3. Someone who can't see 4. The part of your leg between d. plot your ankle and thigh 5. A kind of clothes that boys e. comedy wear for swimming 6. A type of films that is funny and f. knee makes you laugh. 7. It describes the main actions in q. trunks the film; what happens in the film.

Fill in the gap with the following words

controlled	science fiction	island	dinosaursescape
	breaks	scientists	
Jurassic	Park is a 1	film. It is	about a groupof
2	who visit an 3	•••••	inhabited
by 4	Before the sci	entists arrive	, the dinosaurs live in a
5	area on the isla	indand they co	an't 6But then,
someone 7	the securi	ty code and t	he 8escape. The
scientists ar	nd other people on th	neisland try to	9 from the
dinosaurs.			



Read the Principal's letter to students. For questions 1 - 5, choose the correct answer, A, B or C.

Back to School

Hello students,

Welcome back. I hope you had a nice holiday and are ready to work hard. I want you all to do your best this term.

First, think about what you eat. You should eat healthy food. If you eat fish and vegetables, your brain and your body will get the vitamins they need to be strong and work well. People shouldn't eat sugary foods like cake but eating a little bit of dark chocolate is okay. That makes me happy, because chocolate is my favourite

food.

I want you to work hard at school, but you should also have fun. You can join after school clubs. You can play football on Mondays and basketball on Wednesdays. Or, on Thursdays, you can do French or painting. Mr. Yousef has a homework club every Sunday, so you should all be able to get your homework finished on time. To sum up, I want you to work hard at school this term but have lots of fun too.

All the best,

Principal Saif

 The Principal is giving tips on how to be
A a great student
B better at sport
C healthy
2. He says that make your body strong and work well.
A fish
B vitamins
C vegetables
3. If you want to eat sugary food, some is the best to eat.
A cake
B chocolate
C sugar
4. If you like sport you shouldn't go to a club on
A Monday
B Wednesday
C Thursday
5. Mr. Yousef can help students complete their
A homework
B painting
C school term

Read the messages about doing things for the first time. For questions 1-7, match the texts (A-C) to the questions. You can use each letter more than once.

There is one example.

The First Time

[A]

It was 2 years ago when I first started to take photos. It is a good activity for me because I like being outdoors. In the beginning I was frustrated because the photos were not very exciting but now I take exceptional pictures. Last year I received an award for a photo I took. I was extremely proud. The photo was of the desert and it was very beautiful. My goal is to have one of my photos published in a newspaper. That will be amazing!

[B]

I've wanted to paint for a long time but I tried it for the first time last year. I'm hopeless at playing football or basketball, and I can't stand activities like going on a rollercoaster because they are too scary. I prefer painting because I like to be quiet and I'm good at drawing. I feel very proud and satisfied when I finish a painting. My favourite painter is Picasso. He uses lots of different colours in his paintings.

[C]

I played football for the first time yesterday. It was a lot of fun but I was not very good at it. All the other players had special football boots that looked really good. I want to get some for the next time I play. My friend got a goal. He was extremely happy. I felt frustrated with how I played. I need to play much more, then I'll get better, I hope!

Example: Who started a new hobby two years ago?	<u>A</u>
1. Who started their hobby the day before?	
2. Who doesn't like being inside?3. Who thinks he is good at his hobby now?	
4. Who is not good at ball games?	
5. Who received an award?	
6. Who doesn't like scary activities?	
7. Who is NOT proud of what they have done?	

Free Time

Ali: Hello Saif. Did you (1)that picture?					
Saif: Hi Ali, yes, I did.	Saif: Hi Ali, yes, I did. I like drawing and painting colourful pictures.				
Ali: Hmm, that's nice,	but I don't like painting.	I (2)always outdoors.			
beautiful and interesting Last year, I(5) They were interesting a Saif: That sounds great	g. I like to see all the differentto Japan. I (6)to Japan. I want to go and very funny. I want to go (7) (7)	and(4)the animals. They are very at animals in the countries that I visitsome beautiful monkeys there. to Japan again one dayto Japan. I like doing things at home. lay. I haven't(9)			
1. A draw	B drawed	C drawing			
2. A is	B am	C be			
3- A taking	B take	C takes			
4- A watch	B watched	C watching			
5- A go	B went	C been			
6. A see	B saw	C seen			
7- A go	B went	C been			
8. A plays	B played	C playing			
9. A win	B won	C winned			
10. A had	B has	C have			



		sports do you like to play? You (2)
to exercise every day t	to have a strong body a	nd brain.
	-	ou should choose a sport that you are interested running and jumping, you (4)play
		a can do individual sports, like athletics or 6)some examples of athletics.
to stretch you	ır hamstrings and thigh	ou (7)any sport. You should (8) ns. Run on the spot to get ready for sport. (9) do these warm-up exercises, you'll (10)
1. A Which	B Where	C When
2. A must	B want	C need
3. A Where	B What	C Who
4. A should	B need	C would
5. A don't	B can't	C won't
6. A is	B are	C am
7. A go	B be	C do
8. A jumping	B jumps	C jump
9. A Moved	B Moves	C Move
10. A am	B be	C are

School Problems

Sam likes school but he	has a problem. He can't s	tudy well and he (1)	very tired
during the day. He even	n (2)asleep in clas	s yesterday! If he eats le	ss sugary food, (3)
have more ene	ergy. His friend, Paul, is a l	oad student. Paul never d	loes his homework
and he doesn't listen in	class. He (4)the t	eachers very angry. If Pa	aul doesn't listen
carefully to the teacher	s, he (5)get good n	narks in class. Sam's bro	ther thinks they
should change their act	tions. " (6)eating	sugary food and drink m	ore water,"
he (7)them. "	(8)healthy fish and	l green vegetables every	day. Then you will
(9)easily". If	you eat healthy food, you'll	be able to concentrate b	etter in class and
have more energy. So,	(10) what you eat	if you want to be a good	student!
1. A feel Lill	B feels	C feelings	
2. A falls	B fell	C fall	
3. A he's	B he'll	C he've	
4. A make	B making	C makes	
5. A won't	B don't	C haven't	
6. A Stop	B Stopping	C Stopped	
7. A tell	B told	C tolds	
8. A Eating	B Eats	C Eat	
9. A learn	B learned	C learning	
10. A watching	B watches	C watch	

Read this description of a famous writer. For questions 8-14, choose the correct answer (A-C).

Roald Dahl

Roald Dahl was born in the United Kingdom, in 1916. His parents came from Norway and moved to Britain before Roald was born. At home he spoke Norwegian with his parents and his sisters, but at school he used only English. He went to several different schools, but he was not a good student. He was afraid of older boys during this time and often felt scared.

After leaving school he had several different jobs. During this time, he learned to fly an airplane. He got an award for bravery because he helped people in the war.

His most famous book, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, was published in 1964. It is still very popular. Chocolate was one of Roald's favourite foods and as a child he dreamed of being a chocolate producer. Many people know the story because they have seen the movie. Since then Roald has written lots of books for children and some for adults.

By the time he died in 1990, his books were being read by people all over the world. Characters like Willy Wonka and The BFG continue to be loved and admired by children and adults. Reading Roald Dahl books are great fun!

- A 1619
- **B** 1961
- **(c)**1916
- 8. Where did his mother and father come from?
 - A United Kingdom
 - **B** Britain
 - **C** Norway
- 9. How many languages did he speak?
 - **A** 2
 - B 3 manahi.com/ae
 - **C** 4

العنافي الإماراتية

- 10. What was he scared of in school?
 - A the older boys
 - **B** good students
 - C using English
- 11. What is his most well-known book?
 - A The BFG
 - **B** Willy Wonka
 - C Charlie and the Chocolate Factory
- 12. What did he want to do when he was young?
 - A write books
 - B make chocolate
 - c be famous
- 13. Who are most of his books written for?
 - A children
 - **B** adults
 - C children and adults
- 14. Why would someone read this information?
 - A To learn about the author's life
 - B To learn about the author's books
 - C To learn about the author's characters

Read the texts about 3 different movies and answer the questions.

Match the numbers (1-6) to the letters (A-C). You can use each letter more than once.

There is one example.

A — 365 Days

365 Days is an exciting film for all ages. It's about a family travelling around the world on a boat for a whole year. The parents and their two children see sharks and find buried treasure on a desert island. There aren't any special effects in this film because it's a true story. Some of the things the actors say during the film made me laugh so much.

B — Jake's T-Rex

Jake's T-Rex is a science-fiction film about a boy who loves his toy dinosaur. One night, Jake dreams his dinosaur is alive! At first, Jake doesn't like the T-Rex because it does dangerous things. By the end of the film, they're best friends and it's heart-breaking when they have to say goodbye before Jake wakes up. The film has excellent special effects, but it's quite silly. I don't think adults would like it much.

C - Help!

Help! is a great film about a man called George who wakes up on an island, and can't remember how he got there. For some time, George doesn't think anyone lives on the island until he sees a scary man following him. The film is about how George finally escapes from the unusual island. This film is not for young children!

Exa	mple:	Answer
Which film is about someone dreaming about an animal?		_B_
1.	Which film has special effects?	
2.	Which film takes place on an island for most of the film?	
3.	Which film is best for adults and children?	
4.	Which film has a very sad ending?	
5.	Which film has a frightening character?	
6.	Which film is very funny?	

Read the text and circle the correct answers.

There is one example.

Becoming Healthier

My name's Ali and I live in Dubai. Recently, I've made some changes to have a healthier and more active lifestyle.

One day I'd love to cycle or run to school, but maybe when I'm fitter. For now, my dad drives me there and picks me up. After school, I walk for at least an hour. I enjoy walking on the beach, at the park or around the garden. My favourite walks are always by the sea. In the evening, my brother and I are allowed to play computer games. My brother always plays, but my father is surprised that I never play them – not even with my brother.

I always eat healthy food at school and at home I eat well too. Before, when I went to restaurants with my family, I ate unhealthy food like pizzas, burgers and ice-cream, but not any more. Now I try to eat lots of vegetables, but not too much fruit because there's a lot of sugar in it.

Sleep is also important. Before, I went to bed too late and only slept five hours a night. Now, I try to go to bed early enough so I don't feel tired when I wake up at 6am. Each night, I'm getting eight hours of sleep and I feel great because I have more energy.

B by bike by car
7. Where does Ali prefer walking?A in the gardenB near waterC in the park
8. Who doesn't enjoy playing computer games? A Ali
B Ali's brother C Ali's father
9. Where did Ali eat unhealthy food?A in restaurantsB at homeC at school
10. Which food does Ali eat most often now?A sugarB vegetablesC fruit
11. How many hours of sleep does Ali have each night?A fiveB sixC eight

Example: How does Ali travel to school?

A on foot

READ THE TEXT THEN ANSWER

Helen keller was a woman from a small farm town in Alabama, United States, who taught the world to respect people who are blind and deaf. Before Helen was born, society did not understand blind and deaf people very well and there were very few opportunities for them to get a good education. It was very difficult for them to be independent and have a job. They often had to have help from other people to care for them throughout their lives.

Helen's mission came from her own life, when she was 18 months old, she was extremely ill, and she lost both her vision and hearing. It was like entering a different world, with completely new rules, and she got very frustrated.

By the time she was seven, her parents knew they needed help, so they hired a teacher called Anne Sulivan. In just few days, she taught Helen how to spell words with her hands (called the manual alphabet, which is part of the sign language that deaf people use).

fill in the blanks with the suitable word:

 people living together i 	n an ordered coi	nmunity is :	
a. group	b. society	c.	country
2) a set of circumstances	that makes it po	ssible to do	something:
a. opportun	ities l	o. rules	c. anniversary
3) not having to rely on a	nother, free fron	control:	
a. opportun	ities	b. rules	c. independent
4) a goal to be achieved:			
a. mission	b. a	dventure	c. rules

5) feeling upset at being unable to	do something:	
a. generous	b. outgoing	c. frustrated
6) Helen keller was :		
a. only blind	b. only deaf	c. blind and deaf
7) Helen keller lived in :		
a. a big town	b. a city	c. a small town
8) Before Helen was born, there w		good education.
	b. opportunities	c. rules
9) it was not easy for blind and dea	•	
	. health services	c. a job
10) Helen lost both her vision and		
-		han two years c. 18 years
11) Helen felt when she		
a. enthusiastic	b. outgoing	c. upset
# True or False: 1) Helen lost her vision only.	()	
2) Blind means cannot hear other	ers ()	
3) it was very easy for a blind to	be independent ()
4) Helen lost her vision and hea	ring when she was ver	y young . (
5) Helen taught how to spell	l words by herself .	()



Free time

Free time is something that everybody needs. I spend my free time doing things that make me happy. In my free time, I like doing many things such as, reading, shopping and playing my favorite sports. I read novels, stories and poems. My favorite novelist is JK Rowling. In addition, I go to shopping malls with my friends and my family. My favorite malls are Dubai Mall and Mega Mall. Sometimes, I go to the cinema and watch movies. I like to watch Comedy, Horror and Action films. Moreover, twice a week, I go to the sport center and exercise. I also play different sports with my friends, such as basketball, tennis and sometimes I go swimming. I think that sport is very important to stay fit and healthy.

To sum up, I believe that we should spend our free time in doing useful and enjoyable things.

your school day

I get up in the morning at 6:30am, I wear my school uniform, then I leave home at 7:20am and I go to school by car. I get to school by 7:40am. school starts at 8:00am. I study 8 subjects at school including math, science, Islamic, English, social studies, Arabic and Art.

I like Math because I enjoy solving problems, my school day ends at 2:30pm.

An inspirational person (a famous person)

The person who inspires me and all the people in the UAE is Sheikh Zayed .He was born in Al Ain and was the first president of the UAE. He was the father of this nation ,he was very generous, he took Upon himself to unite and bring rise to the people of the UAE. He was the man of few spoken words but too much actions.

Write about your free time activities: (71 words)

On school days I don't get long free time because of too much homework. I usually get two free hours every day. During this time I prefer feeding my birds, play with my cat and water the flowers. At the weekends i like to spend some time with my family; we usually go shopping and sometimes to the cinema. On Saturday I prefer visiting my grandparents and spend lovely time with them.

The first time you did something

I remember my first day in the school, I woke up early that day, I felt excited and at the same time I was very nervous because I didn't know any person. I didn't know how to arrive to my classroom, I was lost and every time I had to ask someone about my classroom. when I entered the classroom, students came running up and asked my name. I remember that day because I had the chance to meet new people and make new friends.

A person that you love

The person who I love most in my life is my mom. She does many things for me. if I feel bad, she talks to me and supports me. My Mom is a big part in my life, she will do anything in the world to keep me happy all the time,. I feel so happy that I have a mother like mine.

Your favourite sport

The sport that I like to do is swimming, Unlike the other sports that just have one stroke, swimming has four strokes. They are crawl stroke, chest stroke, back crawl stroke, and butterfly stroke.

I always go to the sea in the morning, but not in the evening because the sea is very crowded. I always wear goggles to protect my eyes. I like swimming because it is very interesting, improves my health and makes me feel confident.

How to stay active and healthy

It's great to be healthy. When you're healthy, you are happy. When you're healthy, you feel great.

You should follow some rules to keep your body fit and active. At first you should maintain a balanced diet, because a balanced diet contains all the food values, you should drink plenty of water, you should do some exercises, which make your body stronger.

Finally, you should have plenty of rest and sleep to keep fit and healthy.

Your favourite film

I saw Rapunzel at the cinema last Friday with my sister. It is an animation film. The film is about a beautiful girl with very long hair, living in a house witha witch. The movie is set in the witch's garden and thetower. In my opinion, it is a great film. The scenes andthe plot are wonderful. The special effects are amazing. The characters are well chosen. I would recommend this film for other people to see, especially for young people.

My school day

My name is Oswa. I live in Abu Dhabi. I am 12 years old. I am astudent in grade 6 at horizon private school School.

In the UAE, the school year is from September to July. We start the day at 8 am and finish at 3 pm, Sunday to Thursday. Here is how I spend a typical day at school.

I go to school at 7:30 am. I usually go there by bus. The school starts at 8 am. We have six classes every day. Each class is 45 minutes long. Between the classes, we have two breaks. Duringthe breaks, I play with my friends.

We study many subjects in school. We study Math, Arabic, English, Science, Social Studies, Islamic education as well as DT, PE and Art. My favorite subject is English because the class is fun and my best teacher is mr Mohamed. I like Math and Science too. In science we do interesting experiments.

To sum up, I love my school and I study hard to get high marks.

Look at the picture. Read the five questions.

Write five answers in full sentences.

- 1. What healthy food did you eat yesterday?
- 2. Which types of exercise do you like to do?
- 3. What equipment do you need to play different sports?
- 4. What should people do if they want to be healthy?
- 5. Why do you think people like to play team sports?



1.	المنافئ الإماماتية	
2		
3		
4 .		
5		